

Christmas Gathering

Bates-Hendricks Neighborhood Association December 4, 2006 6:30 pm

> Immanuel United Church of Christ South East and Prospect Streets

Please join us for cookies and punch. This will give us all a chance to visit with our neighbors.

The Board of Directors of the

Bates-Hendricks Neighborhood Association want to wish you and your family the happiest of holidays and a prosperous New Year.

Bol Krurs Bydia Brasher

Hello Friends and Neighbors!

2006 has been a tremendous year for our neighborhood. BHNA has been very busy improving and strengthening our area. We are beginning to set our neighborhood goals for 2007. At our next meeting, we will not have guest speaker, instead we will be discussing the various projects that we have accomplished this past year, and begin development of a new 'WISH LIST' for the coming year. If you have concerns or ideals you would like to see implemented you will have an opportunity to let BHNA know about them at this meeting.

Thanks to concerned citizens, Bates Hendricks Neighborhood Association, Inc. continues to grow. The more involvement of our residents, the more we can do to strengthen and improve of our neighborhood! We live in a great neighborhood and those who are involved want to see it become even better. Only through the support of our residents can we achieve our mission.

Wanted ~ New Members:

Your neighborhood organization strives to improve the quality of the lives of our members and residents. We do this in a variety of ways including communicating information on important matters throughout our area; seeking improvements to our streets, allies, sidewalks and curbs; supporting zoning and code enforcement; beautifying public spaces; supporting economic development and improving our housing stock. BHNA is open to all residents and we try to incorporate, when possible, our members' desires and concerns. You do not need to be a paid member to join in and be a part of BHNA. Paid memberships help support our organization and paid members are allowed to vote on any matters that may be dully put before the organization.

We welcome the following new members for Oct. & Nov.:

Tom and Helen Campbell; Jason and Stephanie Ferenczi; Devon and Nancy Myers; Jim Morgan, Jessica Anderson, Paul and Cindy Neal; Margaret Hagan, James Hagan and Jackie Johnson. THANK YOU!

A reminder, for those who have not renewed their annual membership we encourage you to do so. Annual Membership fees are: Business \$25; Family \$5 and Individual \$3.

Sidewalks, Curbs and Streets ~Infrastructure:

The BHNA infrastructure priority list for FY 2007 has been passed along, by our city councilman, to the Dept. of Public Works with his recommendations to make the needed improvements.

We will be updating our side walks, curbs and street repair request for FY 2008. Input on our new priority list is welcomed.

New "Anti-Tethering Ordinance" for dogs has been passed.*

*More information about his new ordinance will be made available at our next meeting.

There is a new tutoring program United Way is collaborating on with IPS.

*More information about his new ordinance will be made available at our next meeting.

~ Come join us! See what we are doing for our neighborhood ~